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February 2, 2021 

 
 

To: School Board Members 
 Mr. Bryan Lane, Superintendent  
 
From: Robert Mullin, Busines Administrator 
 
Re: WLC Roof Repairs and Food Steamer replacement 
 
 
I am requesting a vote this evening for approval to use $88,450.00 of Facility Capital Reserve 
Funds for two items: 
 

 $82,450 for WLC Section six roof repairs, the work completed this summer 
 $6,000.00 on a new food steamer (including installation) $17,000 was allotted for 

a new dishwasher for WLC, the unit was repaired and is working efficiently.  The 
steamer is not repairable.   The combined cost for the dishwasher repair and 
steamer are within the $17,000 allotted in the warrant article approved by the 
voters last March. 
 

A vote is required for the Trustee of the Trust Fund to release these funds from the WLC 
Building/Equipment and Roadway Capital Reserve Fund. 
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